
31 March 2014 
 
Subject: Guidelines for the Annex on Voluntary Initiatives at the GPEDC  
 
Dear Participants in the First High Level Meeting of the GPEDC, 
 
Following my communications dated 3 and 17 March 2014, I am pleased to refer to the Annex on 
Voluntary Initiatives of the Communiqué of the First High-level Meeting of the GPEDC that will 
take place in Mexico on 15-16 April 2014 (http://effectivecooperation.org/hlm2014/). 
 
The Annex on Voluntary Initiatives will provide a valuable platform to highlight important 
action-oriented efforts led by diverse stakeholders of the GPEDC and anchored in the HLM 
agenda. The guidelines for the presentation of such initiatives are the following: 
 
1.      Announcements/Engagements/Pledges should not exceed 100 words and contain a short-
description of the initiative, deliverables and expected outcome.  
 
2.      Please specify partners involved and ways for interested partners to get involved. 
 
3.      Please provide timeline for the deliverables till the next HLM post-Mexico. 
 
4.      If possible, please provide links to more information. 
 
5.      Please provide contact person. 
 
Please note that the deadline for the presentation of such initiatives is 10 April 2014. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further clarification. 
 
Thank you for your kind consideration. I look forward to continue working with all of you and to 
continue benefitting from your generous support and advice as we approach our First High-Level 
Meeting in Mexico. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mauricio Escanero 
Special Envoy of Mexico 
First High Level Meeting of the Global Partnership for Effective Development Cooperation 
 
mescanero@sre.gob.mx 


